UNITED HOMEOWNERS

OF THE BOROUGH OF FORT LEE, INC

P.O. Box 3276 • FORT LEE, N.J. 07024

Founded 1954



We are honored to present

Police Chief KEITH BENDUL

And

Officer MICHAEL BIALOBLOCKI

To discuss

HOW TO PROTECT YOURSELF and YOUR FAMILY FROM FRAUD and THREATS

s.a.:

- Identity Theft
- Telephone Threats and Solicitation Scams
- Home Security Invasion and Scams
- Computer Hacking
- Drug Abuse

On

Wednesday, May 31st, 2017, 7:30 p.m. at the Fort Lee Jack Alter Community Center

Please bring your Questions and your Friends.

Refreshments served.

(Nina Levinson, President)

Nitua levonases

(Tel: 201-592-0339)

P.S.: If you have not yet Renewed your Membership, Please do so Now